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Leighton, Adele

From: Smith, Kim on behalf of PUC

Sent: Friday, September 05, 2008 11:08 AM

To: Leighton, Adele; Howland, Debra; Naylor, Mark; Noonan, Amanda; Raymond, Margaret

Subject: FW: PWW rate increases

I have attached an internet e-mail from our PUC account for Docket No. DW 08-073, Pennichuck Water Works.

--Kim

Original Message
From: Seshadri Dwarakanath [mailto:ddwaraka@comcast.netj
Sent: Thursday, September 04, 2008 3:45 PM
To: ddwaraka@comcast.net
Subject: PWW rate increases

Sir/Madam

I am a resident of Nashua and a customer of Pennichuck Water works for the past 8 years. Today, I
received a notice in my mail about the proposed increase of nearly 25% and I strongly oppose this
change. I do not believe this rate increase is fair and warranted .PWW should not pass on its increased
expenses to its customers, especially in the current economic times. I hope the Commission would
closely scrutinize the request for this increase and work to either reject or lower the proposed changes to
rates.

Sincerely,.

Seshadri Dwarakanath
11, White Oak Dr,
Nashua , NH 03063

9/5/2008


